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2023 School Excursion 



Calendar  2023 
Term 3  3 

Tuesday 1 –4 August Sydney Excursuion 

Thursday 3 August  Puggles 

Term 2  Week 5 

Thursday  17 August Puggles 

Term 2  Week 6 

Friday 25August Riverina Athletics 
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Georgie Luff 

For 

Achieving 100% in her 

Patterns and Algebra Test. 

Well Done Georgie! 
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A message from Brad 

 

Welcome to week 3, Term 3, everyone!  

First of all I would like to acknowledge our Kinder 

students who celebrated 100 days of Kindergarten 

last Friday with a morning tea, hosted by Miss 

Kerr! It is amazing to follow the growth of 

students in their early years as they move very 

quickly  from learning the alphabet and numbers 

to reading books and completing addition and 

subtraction problems! Georgie, Annabelle and 

Oscar are steaming along with their development 

and I can’t wait to see where they will end up by 

the end of the year! I remember when Harvey, 

Max, Ed and Joe began kinder and they are about 

to finish year 6! Where did that time go!  

In Numeracy, our wonderful students have 

achieved some very impressive growth in number 

and algebra! All students have shown growth from 

their pre assessment to their post assessment! Do 

you remember learning about the cartesian plane? 

Just ask our guru’s in year 4-6! A special mention 

goes out to our junior students Georgie Luff who 

achieved 100%, Charlotte Graham 95%, Cody 

McCann 95%, Annabelle Graham 92% and 

Charlotte Graham 95%! Outstanding!  

Tomorrow, we will be off on our Sydney excursion! 

This excursion brings back memories of almost a 

decade ago, sleeping in hammocks at the Hyde 

Park Barracks. The look on George Graham’s face 

while eating boiled sausages and mash potato as 

we lived the life of convicts was priceless! Jack 

Weston was in kindergarten and was glued to Mrs 

Lott during the night! We headed to Manly for a 

walk along the beach and everyone was only to 

enter the water up to their knees. Within 5 

minutes the whole school was swimming fully 

clothed without a care in the world that they were 

15 minutes away from getting on Mick’s bus for a 

5 hour drive home! Mick was very impressed! You 

can take the kids out of Adjungbilly but you can’t 

take Adjungbilly out of the kids!  

Happy Birthday wishes to Bella and Matt Lucas 

who have celebrated some milestones! I hope 

both enjoy their special day with family and 

friends!  

 

A message from Sam 

Welcome to week 3!   

We had a great week last week in the K-3 room. 

We have been working very hard in writing to 

create imaginative and entertaining writing. K-1 

students have been concentrating on editing their 

writing to ensure that it always makes sense. The 

year 2-3 students have been focusing on adding 

dialogue to their writing.   

Last week the kindergarten students celebrated 

100 days oof school! We celebrated with a party 

and some party games. Well done Georgie, 

Annabelle and Oscar!  

Our STEM program is well underway, and students 

have been enjoying learning how to code their first 

game- Chase the Pizza!  

We have a very busy week planned this week! 

Tomorrow we will be heading to Sydney for our 

annual excursion. Whilst we are there, we will be 

exploring the Maritime Museum, having a tour of 

the SCG, Opera House and Hyde Park Barracks and 

we will be watching the stage production Beauty 

and the Beast at the Capitol Theatre!   

Have a great week!  Sam 

Our thoughts are with the family and friends of 

Sam Jones, who sadly passed away last week.   

Enjoy the week everyone!  

Brad 
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Happy 18th Bella  

 &  

Happy 50th Matt 


